
OMB Control Number: 0584-XXXX
Expiration date: XX/XX/XXXX

E.7 - Thank You Letter for Gift Card

Dear [insert store owner/operator name],

Thank you for participating in a follow-up interview as part of the SNAP EBT Scanner Study. 
The information you provided will help us better understand how the new scanner 
requirement in the Agricultural Act of 2014 (the 2014 Farm Bill) will affect small business 
owners, like you, who redeem SNAP benefits. 

Sincerely,

Sheri Cates
RTI International Project Director

Linnea Sallack
Altarum Institute Project Director

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information
unless it displays a valid OMB number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 0584-XXXX. 
The time required to complete this information collection is estimated to average 2 minutes per response, including
the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, 
and completing and reviewing the collection of information.
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